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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 12/09/2024 

• The Board Members attended their first Board of Management meeting for Carbury School 

for the new school year.  

• The Principal’s Report highlighted all the work taking place in the school. School leaders 

and teachers will engage in the implementation phase of the new Primary Mathematics 

Curriculum during the 2024/2025 school year. 

• The focus for School Self Evaluation will be in the area of wellbeing. The school standards 

will continue to be embedded through the implementation of the Code of Behaviour.  

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment 

- Code of Behaviour 

- Digital Learning Plan 

- Dignity at Work Policy  

- Drama Policy  

- EAL Policy 

- Parental Complaints Procedure 

- Working Together 

• The Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools (revised 2023) 

were reviewed by the Board of Management. Ms. Linda McMahon is the Designated 

Liaison Person and Ms. Julie Patterson is the Deputy Designated Liaison Person as per the 

Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment. 

• The Leadership and Management Team in the school reviewed the roles and responsibilities 

for the existing postholders. 

- Deputy Principal: Ms. Julie Patterson 

- Assistant Principal II: Ms. Sandra Armstrong 

- Assistant Principal II: Ms. Ruth Hunter  

- Assistant Principal II: Ms. Lisa Grehan 

• The Parent Association AGM will take place on Wednesday, 25th September in the school 

hall. 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


